
Vegetation Management and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2018 Submission No 85



2

We want to see koalas in our collective back yard – from the bush to the city – now and into the 

future.   I urge you to support the protections to their fullest extent. 
There is a way wildlife and people can share a successful and 
prosperous future, without destroying wildlife habitat. It is our shared 
duty to find it and to ensure that our unique heritage of koala and other 
wildlife species are fully protected. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Christine Bennett 
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